
 

Tigerlily Swimwear are recalling scented candles sold online and at there Newmarket, Auckland store 

from June 2011. This recall applies to all candles that Do Not have a batch code printed on the base 

 

Problem  

When alight the candle may give off excessive  

smoke, the flame may flare up, and the glass  

container may overheat and /or shatter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Details 

Those candles without a batch code sold after June 2011 are the only candles effected by this recall 

and they should not be used 

. 

What to do 

Customers should immediately stop using your candle until you have checked the base for a batch 

code. If your candle does not have a batch code, return it to your nearest Tigerlily store for a full refund, 

replacement or voucher 

Contact 

For more information contact Tigerlily online www.tigerlilyswimwear.com.au or on 09 529 0172 or email 

Sally.Tullett@tigerlilyswinwear.com.au  

 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Tigerlily Scented Candles 

 

Date issued:  23 September  2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 

 


